## **Liquor Bulletin**

## **Liquor Agency Business Plans**

November 4, 2020

This bulletin is to advise liquor agency registration applicants of an amendment to the Liquor Agency Handbook (LAH).

Effective immediately, Section 2.2.1j) of the LAH has been removed and agency applicants will no longer be required to submit business plans with their application for registration.

The amended policies may be accessed on AGLC's website at aglc.ca.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact AGLC's Liquor Services Division at <a href="mailto:liquorservices@aglc.ca">liquorservices@aglc.ca</a>

